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March 14, 1962

Mr. Ralph R. Bradley
P.O. Box 1195
Grand Junction, Colorado

Dear Mr. Bradley:

Receipt of your letter of March 7, 1962, including production
figures for the No. 1 Barcus well, SE NE, Section 11, T-2N, R~3W,
is hereby acknowledged.

I have contacted the Department of Revenue, and it will forward
the forms needed for your withholding tax and conservation levy. I am
not familiar with these forms; however, they said that the forms are
self-explanatory and quite simple to fill out.

With regard to the plugging, D. V. Rogers, our Deputy Director,
gave Mr. Willard Pease verbal permission to plug the well on March 8,
1962. The approval includes a 50-ft. cement plug across the perforation.
I might comment here that when a Form 6 plugging record (copies en-
closed) has been submitted on this well, the file should be closed.

If you have any further questions regarding taxes, we should rec-
commend that you contact the Department of Revenue; however, if you
have any other questions, please contact us and we shall be glad to clarify.

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R. Smith, Senior Petroleum Engineer
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